Attention Parents

Dear Parents and Guardians of current Health students,

This year our 8th grade students will have the opportunity to have two guest speakers from the Niagara County Youth Bureau. They will speak on the dangers of HIV/AIDS and the importance of remaining abstinent.  

The first speaker, Kathleen Pratt, talks to students about her own personal struggle with the HIV virus, how the virus is contracted, the impact it has had on her and her family, other common STDs and the importance of sexual abstinence.  Other topics discussed by the second speaker, Rodney Alaimo, are the importance of saving sex for marriage, the impact of the media, and the realities of teen pregnancy.  

These speakers are a compliment to our existing HIV/AIDS and Abstinence unit required by NYS for all middle school students.  Please feel free to call with any questions or concerns regarding these guest speakers.  If you choose to not have your child present for the guest speakers he/she will complete an alternate HIV/AIDS assignment in the library for those two periods.  Please contact your child’s teacher if you would like them to complete the alternative assignment. 
Thank you,
 Mrs. Turner                                             
lturner@ntschools.org                                

807-3700
